
Peter O’Neill 
7 Tremblant Court 
Lutherville, MD 21093 
410-308-3111 
 

2/25/2021 

RE: Written Testimony for HB0200 

Dear Delegates, 

HB0200 imposes contradictory and impossible restrictions on families of gun owners.  It imposes over-

bearing on law abiding citizens with complex and impossible to follow rules.   

This will have zero impact to what I believe is your intention: the reduction to the rate of homicides in 

Maryland, especially Baltimore City.  Focus on the criminals not us.  

The only impact is to burden citizens who obey the law.  I respectfully ask that you vote Unfavorably on 

this bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

Peter O’Neill 
peter@clanoneill.net 
 


